RECEIVED
Louie Azzolini 1 4 7 9004
From: Buddy Williams [wiliamsb@inac.gc.ca] % “““““
Sent: Friday, July 27, 2001 12.33PM@0  pooZnoT o0
To: eaoi@mveirb.nt.ca
Cc: Brenda Becker; Tamara Hamilton; Annette McRobert; Michael Roesch
Subject: DeBeers Snap Lake Diamond Project

Good Day Louie.

Further to our discussion last week, and as an addendum to the dept's letter dated June 7, 2001, we would confirm that
Land Administration DIAND, as a regulatory authority for Crown Land, be included on the MVEIRB's distribution list
for the DeBeers Snap Lake Project. The Manager of Land Administration will be the official contact, however we would
ask that all correspondence distributed by the Board, be forwarded to me on behalf of Lands.

For future distribution of project related material, we would request two copies. Emails, etc can be also be forwarded to
me for distribution in Lands. At this time, we are looking for a hardcopy (original) of the Project scoping document for
our records. If you can let me know if any are available, that would be great.

Thanks, Louie.

Buddy Williams R/W-EC
Land Specialist

Land Administration - DIAND
Ph: (867) 669-2697

Fax: (867) 669-2713

E-mail: williamsb@inac.gc.ca
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